





# **ASSISTING IN WORSHIP TODAY:**

Children's Church: Amanda Carlson & Phyllis Scholtens

Nursery: Barb Condon & Emily Huber

# ASSISTING IN WORSHIP NEXT SUNDAY 6/2

Prayer Partners: Don Groothuis & Bob Renberg Children's Church: Karen Yerkie & Levi Carlson

Nursery: Kathy Hall & Michael Hall



### **CALENDAR**

back again!

Today, May 26<sup>th</sup> — Worship Service - 9:30 a.m. - Communion
— Coffee Fellowship - following the service
Monday, May 27<sup>th</sup> — Memorial Day! Office is closed & no Pickle Ball
Tuesday, May 28<sup>th</sup> — Men's Morning Bible Study - 9:00 a.m.
Wednesday, May 29<sup>th</sup> — Senior Men's Golf @ Colonial - Tee time 9:00 a.m.
Thursday, May 30<sup>th</sup> — Pickle Ball - 1:00-3:00 p.m.
Sunday, June 2<sup>nd</sup> — New Service Time Change - 10:00 a.m.
— Volunteer Appreciation Lunch - 11:45 a.m.

**BIRTHDAYS** 31<sup>st</sup> August DeCoster; 1<sup>st</sup> Jim Kramer

**ANNIVERSARIES** 27<sup>th</sup> Paul & Kathy Flickema

### Information For Your First Time At Anchor Point Bible Church...

- **1.** We are happy to have you with us today. Please fill out a Connection Card and place it in the offering plate. We will send some information about our church to you. For prayer requests or comments, please check the appropriate box and write on the back.
- 2. We encourage you to use our nursery & children's ministries.

After the children's mystery box message, children ages 4-3<sup>rd</sup> grade will be dismissed to Children's Church. Our nursery is located down the Children's Wing for babies and toddlers. You will receive a guest card and number.

3. Please do not feel obligated to participate in the offering. The offering is for members and regular attendees who consider Anchor Point Bible Church their church home. As our guest, we only ask that you bring your Connection Card to the Connection Point, and please introduce yourself to Pastor Rob, Pastor Steve, and others around you. And....come

Anchor Point Bible Church

We have our Benevolent offering today. There will be deacons at the doors as you leave the sanctuary. The offering helps people in our congregation and community in a time of need.



Leah is starting a new tradition here at Anchor Point! If God has been laying a song on your heart please stop by the information table and fill out a "Heart Song" postcard and fill in the name, song, and title and turn it into the basket on the table. She will incorporate these songs into the service as she is able too.

The **office is closed** on Memorial Day, Monday the 27<sup>th</sup>. The rest of the week is normal hours!

The **Men's Morning Bible Study** is meeting on Tuesday, May 28<sup>th</sup> at 9:00 a.m. They will be studying Colossians 2:6-8.

Attention Super Seniors! Our next event is this Tuesday, May 28<sup>th</sup> at St. Paul's Episcopal Church in downtown Muskegon (1006 Third Street) for the GVSU Steel Drums Concert. The concert begins at 12:15 p.m. and light refreshments will be served at 12:00 p.m. There is no cost. We will do lunch afterwards at Smash (lower level



of Frauenthal). No reservations needed. Come for an enjoyable concert, fellowship and refreshments!

Our Sunday morning worship service time change begins next Sunday, June 2<sup>nd</sup>! The service will begin at 10:00 a.m.

Please do not forget to **RSVP** to the church office for the Volunteer Appreciation Lunch on Sunday, June 2<sup>nd</sup>. You must RSVP by the end of today! We have a clipboard out on the information table for you to sign if you have not RSVP'd already!



**Graduation Sunday** is on Sunday, June 9<sup>th</sup> during the worship service. If you have graduated from high school, college, or trade school please let Pastor Rob or Pastor Steve know so you can be included in our graduation ceremony.

Would you like to read to a patient who can no longer see the pages? Play cards with someone who is lonely? Watch a Tigers game with a patient while their spouse goes out to get groceries? **Spectrum Health Hospice is looking for additional volunteers** in the Muskegon area that are interested in supporting our patients through the compassionate donation of time and caring. Average time commitment is one hour per week. Please contact Spectrum at 616-391-4240 or hospice.volunteers@spectrumhealth.org.

## **Prayer Requests & Praise Reports**

♦ We are very thankful that Joella Lamont & Veronica Herioux's surgeries went well last week. Please continue to pray for both of their recoveries.